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25th September 2019


Dear Parents, 


Re: Y5 and Y6- Choir 

We will be starting rehearsals on Monday 30th September (12:45 – 1:25pm in Year 5F.) for Y5 and Y6 children. 


Rehearsals will lead up to the o2 concert, so therefore, children coming to rehearsals will be expected to attend the o2 event on Wednesday 22nd January 2020, further information regarding tickets will be given out later.


Please sign the form below if you wish your child to attend Choir Club and return to the class teacher before Friday 27th September 2019.


Yours sincerely, 



Mrs D Haworth
Deputy Headteacher
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“I wish my son/daughter to be allowed to take part in the above, and having read the letter agreed to his/her taking part in all of the activities described.” 


Name of Child: ________________________________________________________            Class: _________________





Signed: __________________________________________   Parent/Carer   	           Date: _______________________
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